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Principal Message

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had a big start to the term with many great events.

Education Week
Last week was Education Week. On Thursday we had a special
assembly. Rihal gave a great speech, K/1 Kookaburra performed brilliantly, and Miss James put
together a slideshow that took us back through the years 60 years of Sadleir PS. It's a great school
and a great community. Thanks to all the parents and carers who gave up their time to attend the
open classes and assembly.

NAIDOC Celebration
Our NAIDOC celebration week went very well. Uncle Harry and Aunty Gail were our special guests, and
the students were very engaged in the smoking ceremony and Welcome to Country. We acknowledged
the great support from Aunty Sue who received a special award.

Stage 3 Camp
Stage 3 survived the trip to Canberra and the snow. Thanks to Miss Fatrouni, Miss Pham, Mr Scully,
Mrs O'Grady, Mrs Thomas and Mr Marks for giving up their time and to the students who represented
our school extremely well and importantly had a great time learning new things and visiting some of
Australia's most important sites. We will visit Canberra again in 2025. Next year Stage 3 will attend a
Sport and Rec camp.

P&C Disco
The P&C put on a winter disco after school. The 2 sessions were well attended, and everyone had
plenty of fun. Sincere thanks to the P&C for organising and running the disco.

NAPLAN
All year 3 and year 5 students will have received their 2023 NAPLAN results. If you would like to
discuss the results please contact your child's class teacher at the school.

Breakfast Club
Breakfast club runs every day from 8:30am. Everyone is welcome. The concept behind breakfast club
is to encourage students to get to school on time and ensure that every student is ready to learn. It's
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also a great way to make friends, meet new people and volunteer for the school.

Attendance
Our student attendance rates dropped in Term 2 but this term the numbers of students attending
school each day has increased significantly. Let's keep the upward trend going.

Support Unit Staff Changes
Mrs Thomas has left Sadleir to take up a network support role. thanks again to Mrs Thomas. Mrs
Giovenco (Tues-Fri) and Miss Walmsley (Mon) will be relieving in the AP role until the recruitment
process is completed. Please see them if you require any support.

Regards

Matthew Ralph
Principal

What's on!

August
School Photos - 16th and 21st
Assembly - hosted by the Support Unit - 17th
Anti Bullying Parent Workshop 10am - 17th
Wakakirri Performance Night - 17th
Assembly - hosted by K Possum - 18th
Book week parade (come dressed as your favourite book
character) - 22nd
Fathers Day Stall - 31st

September
Assembly - hosted by 3/4 Waratah - 1st
Stage 1 Excursion - Sea Life Aquarium - 4th
P & C Meeting 2-3pm - 7th
Assembly - hosted by 1 Platypus - 15th
Stage 1 & Stage 2 Excursion - Riverside Performance - 22nd

Notes Sent Home
Homework Extension Club
PSSA District Athletics
Fathers Day Stall + Envelope
Change of Assembly for Week 5
Stage 1 Sealife Excursion
Public Speaking
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From the Office

Uniforms
If you have any old school uniforms at home that are still in good condition, please bring them into the
school office to be used as spare uniforms. Also, if your child has been sent home in spare clothes
please wash and return them to the school office as soon as possible.

We are now taking enrolments for 2024!
If your child turns 5 on or before the 31st of July 2024 you can enroll them into Kindergarten for 2024.
The Education Act 1990 mandates that all children must be in compulsory schooling by 6 years of age.
If your child turns 4 on or before the 31st of July 2024 you can enroll them into Preschool for 2024.

The department is committed to providing high quality education to all students enrolled in NSW
government schools. The department makes reasonable adjustments so students with disability can
apply for enrolment on the same basis as students without a disability.
In enrolling a student, the department determines if there is a need to provide additional support for
the student, including assessment of:

health, safety, and other risks arising from the student's past behaviour
any disclosed wellbeing needs of the student



From the Classrooms

any adjustments for students with a disability
any history of unsatisfactory attendance (when the student has been enrolled in another school)
any disclosed health needs including whether or not the student has previously required an
emergency response
any disclosed learning needs and other special circumstances (such as whether the student was
bullied at a previous school).

Please drop into our office and enquire about enrolments for 2024 or call us on (02) 9607 8201.

Kindergarten
100 Days of Learning Celebration
On Wednesday July 26, Kindergarten students celebrated being at school for 100 days!! We wore
bright clothing (and hair), completed some craft activities and the sun shone brightly as we did a
Number Hunt outside. We also completed a fitness trail, where we did 10 exercises 10 times each - we
were very tired by the end but enjoyed it a lot. Finally, we each received a certificate congratulating us
on being 100 days brighter!! What a fun day we all had!
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Featherdale Wildlife Park Excursion
To support our Science Unit Living Things, as well as our writing during Term 3, we decided to go and
look at some Australian native animals. So, on Wednesday 19 July, Early Stage One students all went
on an adventure to Featherdale Wildlife Park at Doonside. We got on the bus first thing in the morning,
lots of us had never been on a bus so this was a great experience. When we arrived, we had some food
to eat and were able to explore the Zoo with our teachers. After a bit of a wander, we went to The
Learning Burrow and got to learn about (and pat) some cool animals - Pedro the shingle back lizard,
Winston a non-venomous python and Eugenie the koala. We also got to look at Wren a rednecked
pademelon, but she was a bit too young to pat. When we got back on the bus to go home, we were all
so exhausted lots of us needed to have a nap. It was a fantastic day for teachers and students, and
we will continue to talk about what we have learned in class.
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Athletics Carnival

Sadleir Public School Athletics Carnival was a resounding success, set against a backdrop of brilliant
sunshine that filled the hearts of our happy students. The community came together to witness an
impressive display of athletic talent as participants competed fiercely in various captivating track and
field events. It was a day that celebrated individual achievements and the spirit of unity and support
that binds our school community together.
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Stage 3 Camp - Canberra

Day 1
Stage 3 students left Sadleir Public School at 6:00am and arrived roughly at 10:30am. Our first tour for
the day was at the National Australian War Memorial, arriving there at around 11am. At the War
Memorial, we learnt that there are over 160,000 names on the wall of names. In the Hall of Memory,
there is an unidentified soldier buried, there were several unidentified soldiers, so the memorial buried
one soldier to represent all of the other unknown soldiers who were killed in the ANZAC War.

We then split into groups of two, and explored the Old Parliament House, which is currently 96 years
old. At the Old Parliament House, we wore special porcelain gloves. The purpose of these was to keep
the furniture clean and tidy. For the second half of the day we took a trip to the National Museum of
Art and went to the New Parliament House (35 years old). All of these activities spiked the students’
interest in what happens in these areas. In the Museum, we saw artists like Albert Namitjira, Sidney
Nolan and many more famous artists who we have both recreated or studied in class. We even saw
the Jackson Pollock artwork that is worth 1 million dollars.

After settling into our rooms and having dinner. We visited our last activity for day 1, which was
Questacon, the National Science and Technology Centre.We went to Questacon at night at roughly
7:30pm to 9:30pm. This was probably one of our favourite places to visit, where we experienced the
drop, caged lightning and felt the simulation of an earthquake. We were even able to buy science
related things like gear cubes, putty, pin art and many more interesting things. After such an eventful
day, we finally returned back to the sundown villa to rest for our next adventure filled day.
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Australia War Memorial Australia War Memorial Old Parliament House

Day 2
After breakfast, our first event for the day was at the Institute of Sport, which was action packed and
we were able to have fun at playing a whole range of olympic and sport games. Following this, we
went to the Royal Australian Mint, where we learnt that notes are printed all the way in Melbourne.
“Coins are minted, notes are printed.” is a sentence we remember our tour guide sharing. The cool
thing is that we were able to see the process of minting coins and learned that we could mint our own
coins, and even better, they are only obtainable in 2023!

Following this activity, we went to the Governor General’s House which is only accessible to be seen by
schools. Quick fun fact, the General’s full title is “His Excellency the Honourable David John Hurley,
Principal Companion and Chancellor of the Order of Australia, Distinguished Service Cross, Governor-
General of the Commonwealth of Australia”. The Government house is the official residence of His
Excellency, David Hurley. This place of residence was originally 1035 hectares in size and is now 16,000
hectares which can fit 40,000 sheep. His Excellency’s residence was originally a farmhouse built in the
1830’s. The land that the government house currently stands on is the land of Ngunnawal peoples.

Our last tour for the day was the National Museum of Australia, which featured a number of
interactive exhibits and artefacts from the past. For the last few hours of activities we went to the
Zone 3 Laser Tag and Arcade. We were able to play three rounds of laser tag and three rounds of any
arcade games we wanted like DDR (Dance! Dance! Revolution), shooter games, Pac-Man and many
others! It was such a great activity to end our day on. We then had dinner and some downtime in our
rooms before lights out.

Day 3
Day 3 was the final day of camp.We packed our bags and luggages then headed on the bus to Corin
Forest Resort, which was the only activity for that day. It was great to see the snow where we had a
snowman competition, played with snow and had a blast overall there. We ended our trip to Canberra
with Mcdonalds and then went on our way back to school arriving back on record time. What a great
adventure we all had together and many cool memories were made.

Written By Danny & Jayden
6 Wildflower
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Introducing Audiri





New Canteen Menu



Facebook

Sadleir Public School

Sadleir Public School, 27 Insign… sadleir-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

02 9607 8201 sadleir-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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